
 

 

Citizenship Foundation Awards for Schools. 
 
 
On Tuesday 25th October 2016, members of Waterloo Partnership were delighted to attend the 
Roscoe Lecture, at St George's Hall Liverpool, where representatives from the 38 schools, who 
contributed to the Ebola emergency fund, were awarded Good Citizenship certificates. This was in 
recognition of their altruistic contributions to the people of Waterloo, Sierra Leone. Children from 
some of the schools went onto the stage at St George's Hall, where they were warmly applauded 
by the audience, retired Chief Constable, Jon Murphy and P J Cole, the speaker on the night. 
 
International visionary PJ Cole, then went on to deliver his lecture, Transforming Lives, Harnessing 
Talent - Africa's Great Future, using his platform to set out the role the African continent will play in 
driving global prosperity, as well as reflect on his life and work in Sierra Leone. 
 
It was a great evening and the schools should be very proud of all they have done, and are doing, 
to help the people of Waterloo recover from the devastating effects of Ebola and for the part they 
are playing in transforming the lives of others.  
 

 


